
Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 

From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Subject: 

Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Monday, July 20, 2009 10:44 AM 
'Logan Anderson' 
RE: Oxy USA - Vortec 27 #1 

Logan, 

The work plan proposal submitted for this site is not approved. Hydrocarbon levels, although relatively shallow at the 
time of the sampling event, are too high to approve the blending method that has been proposed. Please propose an 
alternate method for remediation at this site. 

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact me. 

Mike Bratcher 
NMOCD District 2 
575-748-1283 Ext.108 

From: Logan Anderson [mailto:la_elkeenv@yahoo.com] 
Sent: Thursday, July 16, 2009 3:40 PM 
To: Bratcher, Mike, EMNRD 
Subject: Oxy USA - Vortec 27 #1 

Enclosed is the remediation plan that was submitted for the above site. I f you have some free time to discuss in 
the next couple days please call to discuss workplan. Oxy is ready to start the work and complete the project. 

Thanks, 
Logan Anderson 

Project Manager 
Elke Environmental, Inc. 
off 432-366-0043 
cell 432-664-1269 
fax 432-366-0884 
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